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	[bookmark: Metro’s]Metro’s Holiday Free Fares
This is a reminder that Metro will again offer free service on New Year's Eve. As specified by a standing Board policy adopted in 2006, no fare will be charged from 9:00 p.m. on Tuesday, December 31, 2013 until 2:00 a.m. on Wednesday, January 1, 2014. Metro will run all-night service on Metro Rail and the Orange Line to enable Angelinos to enjoy New Year's festivities. Please click here to see brochures advising riders of the Holiday Free Fares and service.  

Upcoming Meetings Scheduled for Metro Service Councils
Metro Service Councils will kick-off the new year with their January meetings. With the exception of the San Fernando Valley Service Council, the other four Councils will hold their meetings on the usual days and times. The San Fernando Valley Service Council will not meet in January as their regular meeting would have been on New Year’s Day. The Councils will receive the monthly report from Metro Service Council Director Jon Hillmer, updates regarding the February public hearing schedule, information on the Fare Forums that are being targeted for February meetings, and a presentation on Metro’s “Seniors On The Move” program. To view the details of the upcoming meetings as posted on The Source, please click here.


http://thesource.metro.net/2013/12/30/january-metro-service-council-meetings-preview/
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